
Dear Care and Support Provider,  
 
Care and Support Provider update: 29th June 2020 
 
Thank you to all of you and your staff for your continued efforts and hard work during 
this challenging time.  Please continue to let us know your key issues and support 
needs, by contacting the Commissioning Support Team 
Commissioningandcontracts@sefton.gov.uk.  There is a strategic call tomorrow 
between 16.00 – 17.00pm and an appointment have been sent to you.  We hope that 
you can join us. 
 
 
Education and Training Programme V11 
As you are aware, we have developed an Education and Training programme for 
you and your staff; a mixture of short eLearning sessions, pdf information and links 
to external training/support.  This gets updated weekly to bring you the most up to 
date information.  Attached is the latest version for you but you can also find it on the 
Care Providers webpage here 
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